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November 4, 2013

Ms. Madeleine Buckingham
President and CEO

Foundation for National Progress
222 Sutter Street

6™ Floor

San Francisco, CA 94108

RE: General Support for the Media Consortium

Dear Ms. Buckingham:

Thank you for the signed Project Agreement. Enclosed is a check in the
amount of $40,000.

We look forward to receiving the final narrative and financial reports for
this grant by October 31, 2014. To submit the reports, please log back into the
account created to submit the proposal, click on the requirements tab and then

the link to the reporting form.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call me.

Sincerely yours,
(G— (AL

Tina Kroll-Guerch
Administrative Director

Enclosure: Check # 2030
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